
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR MONDAY SEPTEMBER 14, 2015 

 

 
 
 

School Insurance is now available for purchase. If you are interested please pick forms 

at the office. 

 

Any Grade 9’s who have not picked up their immunization consent forms, please come 

to the office during a break to pick them up.  

 

Attention to all interested High School Europe Travelers for Easter 2016!. The deadline 

to enroll is fast approaching...you only have until Sept. 25th and there are only a few 

spots remaining.   If you have any questions or inquiries regarding the trip please see 

Mr. Gibson. 

 

The Beauty from within Program has available a sponsored position for a female KAHS 

student. This program begins Sept. 28 for 12 Monday evenings. Topics include 

leadership, communication, confidence building with exciting opportunities to learn 

about. Please see Mrs. Mutch if you are interested in participating in this program.  

 

 


